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From: Tami Ogden <tami.l.ogden@gmail.com>
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To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program (Reposting)
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It is absolutely ridiculous that this rule is even being considered for the State of Maine, much less by
an unelected board of seven people. Common sense would tell anyone that this rule is not for Maine.
I would think the fact that a broad power outage postponed the original vote would speak volumes
enough that this is a terrible rule. Maine is not, and never will be, California. I hope the Board will
consider the citizens of the State of Maine (all of Maine, not just its southern cities), and their well-
being, in making its decision.

Thank you.

Tami L. Ogden



